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| am totally opposed to the proposed greenbelt land development plan for the South
Warrington areas of Grappenhall, Appleton, Appleton Thorn & specifically Thelwall Hayes

for the following reasons:
The non-essential destruction of greenbelt and agricultural land when other more
suitable land is available across the borough.

The detrimental impact on:

Agricultural productivity & capability.
Local ecology and local wildlife.

Local air quality and landscape destruction.

The destruction of the natural countryside ambiance and it's amenities available to
all and very much enjoyed by borough residents and visitors to the area alike.

Lack of adequate and suitable infrastructure in the form of schools and healthcare
providers.

The untenable increase in daily traffic on an already saturated local road system.

Christine Barnes






